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October 3, 2018

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 E Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Ms. Magaziner,

Clearview Electric, Inc. d/b/a Clearview Energy (“Clearview”) would like to make an amendment to the
license renewal under case number 16-0786-EL-CRS filed on April 12, 2018. On May 14, 2018 the Ohio
PUC approved Clearview’s license renewal application, Certificate Number: 16-1076E(2). On the
application Clearview inadvertently omitted a checkmark next to Power Marketer. Clearview would like to
amend this to say Power Marketer in order to serve customersin all Ohio utilities that it has been registered
in.

If there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly.

Respectfully,

Jeremy Reed

Regulatory Affairs Manager
214-884-1725
Regulatory@ClearviewEnergy.com
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